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The Board of Management met for their 4th meeting of the school year on March 22, 2021. 

The Principal reported on the various online workshops organised in the past few months. The new 

Head Girl, Head Boy, and Student Leadership team have now been appointed. Students from 5th and 

6th year have returned to regular school, while online learning and teaching takes place for all other 

students. 

The Bursar presented the financial forecast for the current year, and a  budget surplus is expected, 

despite the extra costs of running the school under Covid 19 restrictions. 

The Board approved the leadership and management needs and responsibilities and reviewed the 

Child Safe Guarding Statement. 

The Board also discussed the catering provision, uniform review and enrolment capacity for the 

academic year 2022/2023.  

 

 


